



Maiden Castle Road, Dorchester, Dorset. DT1 2HH

Ø 01305 257120 Ø office@princeofwales.dorset.sch.uk

http://www.princeofwales.dorset.sch.uk

...where we are all inspired to learn

Wednesday 8th November 2017

Dear Parents,

On Friday 1st December, the children in Year 3 will be visiting the United Church in Dorchester. We will be taking part in the "Journey to the Stable" experience. This is organised by the church and teaches the children about the Christmas Story as it is told in the Bible. The children will not be directly involved in an act of worship at the church, but will be learning about what the Christmas Story means to Christians.

We will be walking to the church after registration in the morning, staying for about an hour and a half, and returning in time for lunch.

I would be very grateful to any parents/grandparents who would be able to come along with us for the morning.

Please let me know if you would like to come along and help us on this outing.

Yours Sincerely,

D MacBean

Class Teacher







